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Reference: 20180303

10 August 2018

Blake Winstanley
fyi-request-8386-be61f648@requests.fyi.org.nz

Dear Blake Winstanley

Thank you for your Official Information Act request, received on 25 July 2018. You
requested the following:

I would like to request under the OIA any and all information relating to proposals to
reform or revise Fringe Benefit Tax (FBT)

Inland Revenue hold all relevant information in relation to your request, and | understand you
have made the same request to them. Accordingly, | have decided under section 14(b)(ii) of
the Official Information Act to transfer your request to Inland Revenue as your request is
more closely connected with the functions of Inland Revenue.

Inland Revenue has 20 working days from receipt of this transfer to make a decision on your
request.

Yours sincerely

A N

Matt Cowan
Team Leader, Tax Strategy
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